
What if I have concerns about the behavior of a fellow student or a faculty member?  
 
If you have any concerns about the behavior of others in the department (students, faculty, or 
staff) or experience behavior that is biased, or upsetting and troubling in other ways, here are 
some resources available to you: 
 
Within the department: You can always talk to the Chair, DGS, or your advisor about any 
concerns that you have. But it is important to understand that faculty members are mandatory 
reporters, which means that they are legally obligated to report incidents of sexual misconduct 
or gender bias to the Title IX office.  
 
If you are not comfortable talking to the Chair, DGS, or other faculty members, you can report 
incidents directly to the relevant university office. 
 
Concerns about the behavior of a faculty or staff member:  

• Incidents related to racial bias or unprofessional conduct should be reported using this 
form:  

o https://www.marquette.edu/student-affairs/bias-incidents.php 

• Incidents related to sexual misconduct and gender bias can be reported to the Title IX 
office:  

o https://www.marquette.edu/sexual-misconduct/index.php 
 
Concerns about the behavior of a fellow student 

• Use this form:  
o https://www.marquette.edu/student-affairs/bias-incidents.php#reporting-

options 
 


